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Week 3 and 4 - Term 4  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I cannot believe it is week 4 already, only 2 weeks until we transition into our new 
classes. Teachers have been busy working on reports, transition programs, the 
schools situational analysis and end of year events.  We have new students who have 
arrived and we have students who have moved on and it is lovely to see the learning 
continue at all times.  
Afternoon pick up structures have been going smoothly and we will continue this for the 
rest of this term and next year. Keep an eye on the Warilla North facebook page for 
upcoming events, cancellations and canteen news. In fact we have some exciting 
opportunities for classes to participate in next year and notes will come home soon for 
you to decide if you would like to pay for your child to be a part of the different 
programs on offer. 
 
The canteen has been a huge success and anyone who would like to be a part of the 
$50 a term for 4 lunches please have payments to the office before the end of this year. 
This ensures we can begin in week 1 next term.  

Mrs Riley 
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Canteen News  
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  Kindergarten 
Kindergarten have been learning about Living Things. They had a great time 
exploring our school environment looking for things that are alive and have 
planted some seeds to care for.  
We have also been reading some Aboriginal Dreamtime stories with 
illustrations created by children. The students have enjoyed painting their own 
pictures to go with the stories.  
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      ​Stage 2 
 
Stage 2 have been having a great time donning their paleontologists’ hats and 
learning about dinosaurs. We’ve been reading about dinosaurs, writing about 
dinosaurs and even measuring dinosaurs. We hope we didn’t scare anyone 
with our giant, life-sized dinosaur chalk drawings under the COLA.  
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Attendance Information and Updates 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
  
The Department of Education requires parents and carers to provide an explanation            
of student absences. This can be done by phoning the school or completing a written               
note. When completing a student absence note due to illness, a reason of ‘sick’ or               
‘unwell’ is not sufficient and requires further explanation. If your child will be absent              
for more than two consecutive days, please phone the office on 4295 1657 to notify               
of the absence reason. If your child is absent for 3 or more days, a doctor’s certificate                 
is required. 

 

 

To mark the beginning of NAIDOC week, we 
will be holding a special NAIDOC assembly via 
Zoom at 9.15am on Monday, 9th November. If 
you would like to attend, please send a private 
message to the school facebook page before 
8.30am on Monday to receive the link. 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATION:   

 
Keep your eye out in each newsletter as we begin to share photos, work-samples and experiences from our 
classrooms. If you haven’t already got it make sure you join our Warilla North Facebook page for updates and 
ongoing communication. 
https://www.facebook.com/WarillaNorthPS/?rf=192935390737692 
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